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24th February 2016 

 

R W Bro Gary Murray, PGMO 

Grand Secretary  

Grand Lodge of Mark Master Masons of Queensland  

 

 

Dear R W Bro Gary Murray, 

 

Re: Invitation-Annual Communication/Annual Assembly of GLMMM and GCRSM, 

2016  
           
I am pleased to invite your Grand Master, you, and your members on behalf of Grand Master, 

K C Cheah, to our upcoming Annual Communication/ Annual Assembly which is scheduled 

for Saturday 25th June 2016. The venue of the meeting will be at the prestigious Royale 

Chulan Damansara, No. 2, Jalan PJU 7/3, Mutiara Damansara, 47810 Petaling Jaya. 

It is located next to a large and premiere shopping centre (The Curve) which will be an 

attraction not only to you, but to your family as well. 

 

The District meetings will be held on Friday 24th June 2016 (the day before, at the same 

venue). 

 

We enclose herewith the Hotel Reservation Form (which includes a special rate). 

 

Further information relating to the Annual Communication will be sent to you once finalized. 

 

The Grand Master looks forward to welcoming you with your good ladies. 

 

I will be grateful if you could respond early to enable us to make the necessary ground 

arrangements. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Yours fraterna 

 

Cecil Thiagarajah  

Grand Secretary  
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